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Rates  demand  puts  temporary  brake  on  Ukraine
charity
UPDATE – Monday 11th April – EEBC: “Having reviewed the documentation and made the necessary checks, [the
charity] qualif[ies] for the additional rate relief.” Good news for Ukraine.

Monday 4th April Ashley Centre based Surrey Stands With Ukraine received from Epsom and Ewell Borough Council, a demand
for business rates of £1229 per month. Immediately the charity applied for discretionary relief as they have had to halt purchases
of medical supplies. Local MP Chris Grayling has supported the waiver applied for. Thursday 7th a Council spokesman answered
the Times: “There is a formal process we have to follow for charitable rate relief, I can confirm this process is underway. There
will be no request for payment while we process this. I cannot give a specific date for completion but I can confirm this is being
treated as a priority.” Nataliya Irvine of SSWU responded: “We understand a computer probably generated the demand but it
needs an urgent human intervention to reach a decision. We appreciate and thank the Council for processing an application we
made for a street collection licence very quickly, so we know they can.”

Want more from us? Read more Council News here.
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